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With the NSW Parliament having freely passed world leading anti-slavery legislation I find it 
simply incomprehensible that the legislative process now seems to at best being used to delay the 
implementation in NSW of this fundamental human right and at worst seeking to wind back 
some or all of the protections which the legislation embodies. As I citizen of this land where we 
exult in being "young and free" I find it, hypocritical to say the least, that our political processes 
are now seeking to delay, maybe even deny, this fundamental human right to those in less 
fortunate circumstances. 


